
Dear Professor Mariana Ing Malelak 
Petra Christian University, Indonesia 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript entitled “The Effect of Corporate 
Governance on Indonesian Capital Structure” has been accepted for presentation at the 8th 
Conference on Risk, Banking and Financial Stability co-organized by the Faculty of Economics 
of Universitas Sebelas Maret, the Journal of Financial Stability, Indonesia Deposit Insurance 
Corporation, The Central Bank of Indonesia, Fordham University, University of Limoges, the 
Central Bank of Finland, the Central Bank of Brazil and the Central Bank of Turkey. 

We will inform you on the details of registration procedures in the next email. 

Should there be any question, please contact us at: irwantn@uns.ac.id or 
irwan.trinugroho@etu.unilim.fr  

For further information and updates, please visit the conference website: 
www.jfs-feuns2013.com 

We are looking forward to meeting you in Bali, Indonesia. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

M. Agung Prabowo 
Organizing Committtee 
 

 

 

 


